
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 13th March 2015, the Fountain of Life Women’s Center presented a session for 
women.  Part of the presentation was raising awareness of the possible dangers that 
women could face when travelling abroad to gain employment. 

 

 

  

It was our pleasure to receive Dr. Uthai Ativet and other members of the Office of 
International People’s Rights Protection based in Bangkok, Chunburi and Pattaya.  

312 women participated in the event which started at 9.00am and finished at 2.00pm.  
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Approximately 30 to 40 questions were raised and answered and 28 women received 
private counselling during or after the event. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  
 
The women were advised to make contact with the Thai Embassy if in need of help or advice 
when abroad. 



 
  

During our presentation, the Attorney General of the prosecutor’s office, Mr. Pramod 
Nopsiri in Pattaya came to our Center.  He was happy to have the opportunity to visit the 
center and to learn about the needs of the women who come here.  
 
We asked him if a public prosecutor could visit us approximately every two weeks to provide 
counselling about the legal rights of the women.   This is our plan for the year 2015. 
 
 
 
 

 


